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29th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
It is with deep sadness that I am writing to tell you that a much loved member of our school 
family passed away this morning. 
 
Mrs Kim May was our friend and colleague and she had worked at Somerford as a teaching 
assistant since 1994.  I know that many of you will have known Mrs May and cared greatly 
for her too. 
 
Mrs May has been off work unwell but unfortunately her health deteriorated rapidly over 
the last month. 
 
I informed the children this morning and all staff have been available to support them 
during the day.  We have shared that it is OK to feel sad but also OK not to feel sad and I am 
sure you will reinforce this message at home. 
 
In time, we will think about how we formally remember our friend as a school but for now 
we just need to be there for each other as a school community. 
 
With my very best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Helen Frampton 
Headteacher 
 
 

Somerford Primary School 
Draper Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 3AS 

Tel  : 01202 485436      Fax : 01202 482359 
Email : office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Website : www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk 
Headteacher : Mrs H Frampton 

mailto:office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk
http://www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk/

